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6 March 2016  Refreshment / Mothering Sunday 

Today 8:00am…….... Eucharist followed by coffee at                    

Giorgio’s 

 

 

10:00am…..… Eucharist followed by refreshments                      

in the Parish Centre 

 2:00pm………. Holy Baptism of Remy Irving Cohen 

 5:00pm……… Meditation & Eucharist 

Monday 8:00pm………. Book Group  -  at Wendy Smibert’s 

See page 7 for more details 

Tuesday 9:00am…….… Cabrini Hospital Ministry 

 10:30am…..… Shawl Group  -  North Room  

 7:30pm……… Parish Council Meeting—North Room  

Wednesday 3:00pm…..… Worship Service at MECWA 

Thursday 10:15am…… Eucharist followed by reflection on 

the Sunday readings for Lent.   

 10am-4pm…. Living Well Centre  -  North Room  

 7:00pm…….… Choir Rehearsal  -  South Room  



  
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

HEARING AID LOOP  Please adjust your T Switch for hearing.  

VISITORS are most welcome at St George’s.  Please introduce 

yourself to the clergy and collect a special ȰWelcomeȱ leaflet at the 

entry bench inside the church. Gluten free wafers are available; 

please advise the clergy or a welcomer before the service. 

CAR PARKING  for worship services. It would be appreciated if 

you leave the car spaces closest to the Church for the less agile   

 Sundays 8:00am Eucharist        10:00am Sung Eucharist           

                 5:00pm Meditation & Eucharist 

 Weekdays  9:00am Morning Prayer in St Martin’s Chapel                                    

 Thursdays 10:15am Eucharist   

 

  HYMNS:     

  Processional: 137  

  Gradual:  The end of the story - insert  

  Offertory: 445  

  Post-communion: Hail Mary, full of grace - insert 

  

  SETTING:   Lenten Setting Nixon 

  PSALM 32:  chant:  Wesley 

  ANTHEM:   !ƭƳƛƎƘǘȅ ŀƴŘ ŜǾŜǊƭŀǎǝƴƎ DƻŘ Dƛōōƻƴǎ   

  POSTLUDE:   !ǳŦ ƳŜƛƴŜƳ ƭƛŜōŜƴ Dƻǧ .ǳȄǘŜƘǳŘŜ 

Music and You! 

Are you interested in an informal and friendly get together involving            

music - singing and/or playing? The idea of making this work is currently 

being explored and thought about with a view to getting something going 

after Easter. So if you are interested in participating in something - in any 

shape or form - now is the time to have a chat to ea!  She’d like to know 

who is interested, what is interesting, how often to meet, etc . . .             



Holy Week and Easter Day 
Workshop 

Saturday 19th March from 12:30pm 
to 3pm  Beginning with a light lunch 
there will be an overview of the    

services for Holy Week and Easter 
Day.  This will be an opportunity to 

learn more about the most                  
important ceremonies of the              
Christian year, so that you can                

participate more fully.                                
Sign up sheet in  Porch for Catering. 

Making Palm Crosses@3pm 

 following the workshop there will 
be a time to make palm crosses for 

the next day.  
Holy Week Preacher  -  The Very 

Revd Canon David Richardson  
will be the special preacher this year 

for Holy Week,  Easter Eve and              
Easter Day. We look forward to his 

ministry to us.  

Holy Eucharist  8am, 10am & 
5pm with distribution of 
palm crosses 

Monday, Tuesday 
& Wednesday Eucharist  

7:30pm 

Concelebrated Eucharist 8:00pm with 
foot washing and the Watch 

Solemn Liturgy 
10am 

 with new fire and 
Easter Vigil and First Eucharist of                
Easter 8.30pm 

Sung Eucharist 
8am & 10:10am  
Meditation & Eucharist  5:00pm 

Sunday breakfast                                
will be taking a break on Sunday 6 
March. It will resume 3rd April 2016   

 

Book Club                                                         
will meet at Wendy Smibert's home 
(9572 2450) on Monday, 7th March 

to discuss     "The Spool of Blue 
Thread" by Anne Tyler. 

 

Monday 14th March is Labour 

Day.  Please note that the office 

will be closed. 

The Lenten study, “Walking with 

Jesus Through Lent” continues this 

Thursday after the 10.15am                 

Eucharist.  Downloadable from  

www.melbourneanglican.org.au 

 

The Living Well Centre                         
runs a Spirituality program on the 
3rd Thursday of each month  -  

everyone is invited.                                   
We gather from 10am to start at 

10.30am and end at 3pm.                           
Next meeting is Thursday                           

17th March.  Our guest will be                 
Arthur Bolkas.  As a person who 
has served time in prison for drug 
and alcohol offences and is now a 
strong advocate about the high        
risk of these practices, he has a 
powerful and extraordinary                           

story to tell. 
 
 



CHILDREN IN DETENTION 
Spiritual Cafe  was addressed last Tuesday evening by Dr June Factor 
who set out for us the situation for children being held behind locked 
gates while seeking asylum in Australia. The average period of deten-
tion is now 457 days, and currently 142 children are locked away and 
293 held within the community, with restriction on their movements. 
June is a leading academic on children and play and knows what dam-
age this detention is doing to children, let alone the abuse and violence 
it exposes them to.  Nauru is a barren and rocky island where it is not 
even safe for small children to crawl on the ground.  For more statistics 
on what is being done in our name see  <www.border.gov.au> and type 

’detention’ for fact sheets.  
We can all speak out against this cruelty and let our local members 

know what we think. In the book of Esther, she is challenged not to be 
silent about persecution of her people with these words, “perhaps you 

were born [to speak out] for such a time as this?”  
************ 

PARISH DIRECTORY:    296 Glenferrie Road, Malvern VIC 3144 
VICAR:                           The Reverend Canon Dr Colleen O’Reilly                                                           
Phone:  9822 3030          Email:  vicar@stgeorgesmalvern.org 
ASSISTED BY:                          The Revd Jacqui Smith   0410 855 300 

Phone: 9822 3030   Email:  curate@stgeorgesmalvern.org   

ASSOCIATE PRIEST/THE LIVING WELL CENTRE                                                     

The Revd John Stewart           Phone: 0412 599 456                                      

Email:    assocpriest@stgeorgesmalvern.org         

HONORARY ASSOCIATE PRIESTS   

Revd Dr John Scott AO, Revd Bill Michie,  Revd Walter McEntee  and 

Revd Dr Joan Snedden 

ORGANIST & DIRECTOR OF MUSIC    
Elizabeth-Anne Nixon             Email:  music@stgeorgesmalvern.org   
CHURCH OFFICE  Mondays to Fridays: 9:30am-12:30pm                                     
Mrs Maria Green                Phone:  9822 3030                                             
Email:              office@stgeorgesmalvern.org  
WARDENS   Judy Mallinson:  0414 752 957      
    Sandra Legg:  0419 522 296      
    Malcolm Tadgell:  0400 799 030 

  FACEBOOK Please visit and Like facebook/St GeorgeΩs Anglican Church Malvern 

www.stgeorgesmalvern.org 


